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PRESS RELEASE 

 

CEFAS Hosts Aquaculture Workshop for Shrimp Farmers 
 

Belmopan. February 7, 2022. 4:30 p.m. 
 
An aquaculture workshop was held today at the Tilapia Hatchery Center in 
Central Farm, Cayo District, for shrimp farmers. The workshop was facilitated 
by Grant Stentiford and Matthew Sanders, aquaculture experts from the 
Centre for Environment, Fisheries and Aquaculture Science (CEFAS), an 
agency under the Department of Environment, Food and Rural Affairs in the 
United Kingdom.  
 
CEFAS seeks national and international networking in areas of aquaculture 
and marine science, and is in Belize to help examine how the country can 
deal with issues related to development and future planning in aquaculture, 
fisheries and food security. The facilitators are a part of a UK delegation that 
is in country holding a series of workshops, meetings and seminars 
throughout the week to assist in sectors such as agriculture, mariculture, 
aquaculture and the environment. The UK delegation is to launch the Ocean 
Country Partnership Programme (OCPP) funded under the UK’s Blue Planet 
Fund. They will continue to hold workshops and meetings as the linkages to 
explore projects beneficial to Belize. 
 
Several participants from local shrimp farms and seaweed farms joined 
virtually in the workshop along with the representatives from the Ministry of 
Agriculture, Food Security and Enterprise and the Tilapia Hatchery Center 
who were present. 
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Ministry of Agriculture, Food Security & Enterprise 


